From: Choy, Jarlene (BOS)

Sent: Tuesday, March 13, 2018 1:50 PM

To: Chan, Amy (MYR) <amy.chan@sfgov.org>; Nielsen, Jill (HSA) <Jill.Nielsen@sfgov.org>;
Kauffman, Cindy (HSA) <cindy.kauffman@sfgov.org>; Patil, Sneha (DPH)
<sneha.patil@sfdph.org>Cc: Garcia, Barbara (DPH) <barbara.garcia@sfdph.org>;
McSpadden, Shireen (HSA) <shireen.mcspadden@sfgov.org>; Hartley, Kate (MYR)
<kate.hartley@sfgov.org>; Yee, Norman (BOS) <norman.yee@sfgov.org>

Subject: Forming an RCFE Working Group

Hi all,

I wanted to inform you that Sup Yee will be announcing today at the Full Board that he will form an RCFE
Working Group and would like each of your Depts to participate in the discussions. The purpose and goals are: to
build upon the work of the PACC and include more community-based providers in developing short and long-
term incentives and tools to retain and build a more sustainable supply of affordable and quality RCFEs.

We look forward to your input on how best to form and guide the group to maximize its effectiveness. There will
be details forthcoming and we look forward to working with each of your Depts on developing a feasible and
actionable strategy to address this pressing issue.

Thank you,
Jarlene Choy

Legislative Aide
Supervisor Norman Yee | District 7



